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k u n@yahoo.com
Friday, March 5, 2010 3:53 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Secretary:
The proposed leverage for 1:10 in Forex is not very appropriate because doing so
USA will lose many business to other countries. Please consider to keep it as h 100.
thanks!
kun he
14120 forest ridge dr
north potomac, md 20878


